Public Meeting - Mill Brook Restoration Projects



Town of West Windsor and the Southern Windsor County Regional Planning Commission

Monday, January 25th at 8:30 am

West Windsor Town Hall, 22 Brownsville-Hartland Rd
West Windsor, VT

The Southern Windsor County Regional Planning Commission and the Town of West Windsor are hosting a public meeting in conjunction with the regularly scheduled selectboard meeting to introduce a number of flood resiliency projects on the Mill Brook. Fitzgerald Environmental Associates, LLC preformed a stream geomorphic assessment on the Mill Brook, which was completed in May of 2015. The assessment includes project recommendations regarding flood resiliency, stream bank stabilization, stormwater management, etc.

The Conservation Commission has discussed project priorities and the purpose of this meeting is to give community members an opportunity to learn about, discuss, and comment on those priorities. Projects chosen for implementation will be funded through a High Meadows Fund Grant, subject to feasibility and available funds.

If you have any additional questions, please contact Dan Potter at dpotter@swcrpc.org